TULANE UNIVERSITY
School of Public Health and Tropical Medicine

1430 Tulane Ave. ® New Orleans, La. 70112 U.S.A.
Telephone: 504/581-6613

Cable Address: ''TUMED"’
November 27, 1972

Dr. Henry Blackburn

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr, Blackburn:

The Search Committee for the selection of a Chairman for the
Department of Epidemiology-Biostatistics accepts with regret your
decision not to be considered as a candidate for the position,

The Committee is presently seeking the names of other ex-
ceptionally qualified candidates and requests your help in identify-
ing such persons. Our next meeting is scheduled for early December
and we would appreciate receiving any recommendations you might have
prior to that time.

Thank you for your interest and cooperation.
Sincerely yours,

A Sy

R. E. Serfling, Ph.D.
Chairman for the Search Committee
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